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AES BESS & Solar Facility
From LA Office | MWP <la-officc@mostwantedpictures.net>

Date Wed 6/11/2025 7:18 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Sisneros,

I live in Eldorado and I am absolute opposed to having a solar Array and particular a lithium battery storage in
our neighborhood, as I see there are many other unpopulated areas in New Mexico where this could be built
without putting as many lives at risk as here!

I'm highly concerned about possible fires and the then extreme long process of putting out those lithium battery
fires as before reported in California.

So please take those reports of lithium fires in California in consideration.

Best regards,
Tina Raddatz
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